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Maya Rychner

From: Maya Rychner
Sent: Thursday, 29 February 2024 11:01 AM
To: P&A.north@delwp.vic.gov.au
Subject: Notification to the land owner - Crown Allot. 2032 Parish of Changue East - 1/12, 3/12 

& 5/12 White Horse Village Road, Mount Buller
Attachments: Att 2 - Plan Of Crown Allotment.pdf; Att 3- Revised Architectural Plans.pdf

Good morning,  
 
Pursuant to Section 48 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987, please take this email as notification to the 
landowner (the Minister for Environment) that Shaun O’Connell, Matt Green and William Du (the applicants) seeks 
to lodge a planning permit application to 
amend planning permit 201529926-8 under Section 72 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987. 
 
Land aƯected by this proposal is identified as Crown Allotment 2032, Parish of Changue East, Mount Buller 
(referred to as ‘Parcel B’) (see attached ‘Att 2 – Plan of Crown Allotment’). 
 
It is proposed to amend the endorsed plans of planning permit 201529926-8 to include a lower ground floor and 
an amended floor layout associated with Cabin 1, Cabin 3 and Cabin 5 located in Parcel B (1/12, 3/12 & 5/12 
White Horse Village Road, Mount Buller). 
Proposed plans are attached for reference (‘Att 3 – Revised Architectural plans’). 
 
Kind regards, 
Maya Rychner 
 

Graduate Environmental Planner 
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Biosis acknowledges the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people as Traditional Custodians of the country on which we live and work.
We pay our respects to the Traditional Custodians and Elders past, present and future, and honour their connection to the land and ongoing
 

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be the subject of copyright. If you have received this email in error, please do not use it in any 
way, notify us by return email, destroy all copies and delete it from your systems. It is your responsibility to scan this communication and any files attached (and Biosis does not accept any liability whatsoever) 
for computer viruses, interference or similar.  
 

 


